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Summer Movies in the Park continue in Orinda
By Sora O'Doherty

The Summer Movies in the Park series, offered by the
Orinda Parks and Recreation Department, continues this
Thursday, July 25 at approximately 8:30 p.m. with the
free showing of "Incredibles 2" at the Orinda Community
Park. The final movie for the summer will be Aug. 1 with
"How to Train Your Dragon: Hidden World." Audience
members are encouraged to bring blankets, lawn chairs
and shacks.

Community members gather at Orinda
Community Park July 11 to watch "LEGO Movie
2." Photo Sora O'Doherty

Reach the reporter at: sora@lamorindaweekly.com
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